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1/28-4) Friday, February 1st is the last day to purchase a yearbook from the Heights bookkeeper.  After that date a limited number will be available for purchase from the Talon Yearbook Store online.  However, once the final order is placed on February 2nd, there is NO guarantee of a book.  The 2019 Talon is $47.00.
Also, there are a limited number of 2018 yearbooks for sale for $45.00 dollars.  See Mr. Unruh in D113 or email him at munruh@usd259.net to purchase last year’s book or check on other previous issues.
1/29-1) BPA will be selling Krispy Kreme donuts in the commons before school on Thursday.




